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James.Murez@VeniceNC.org

From: Third District <ThirdDistrict@bos.lacounty.gov>
Sent: Saturday, March 18, 2023 1:00 PM
To: Gaidzik, Zachary
Subject: Let's Talk: 100 Days in Office

CAUTION: External Email. Proceed Responsibly.  

 

View this email in your browser  

  

  

During my first 100 days in office, I have been laser-focused on connecting with 

communities in the Third District and urgently acting on our most pressing 

issues.   

 

In our first months in office, we acted swiftly to declare a local emergency over 

homelessness, we advanced common-sense gun safety regulations and 

created programs to help LA County renters, and the Board initiated a process 

to create a County government that is more transparent, accessible, and 

equitable.  

 

As we pass our 100 day mark, I'd like to invite you to join my team and me as 

we celebrate our first 100 days at El Cariso Park in Sylmar on March 26th from 

12 - 2 p.m. We'll have food and fun for the entire family. 
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Please RSVP here.  

   

 
 

 

CELEBRATING GIDEON DAY  
 

Today is Gideon Day, the day we celebrate our public defenders 

throughout the country. I want to thank our Los Angeles 

County public defenders for the life-saving, hard work that you do day 

in and day out.   

 

Today, every Angeleno has a right to an attorney when they’re 

accused of a crime, no matter their income, no matter their race, and 

no matter their sexuality.   

 

Public defenders are dismantling racism and injustice in our criminal 

legal system every day that they go to work. I’m proud to stand with 

the members of Local 148 as they celebrate the 60th Anniversary of 

Gideon Day!  

 

WATCH: Supervisor Horvath Celebrates Gideon Day and LA 
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County Public Defenders Union Local 148  

  

 

DOING BETTER BY JUSTICE INVOLVED 
YOUTH  

 

 

Los Angeles County has a vision for youth justice that emphasizes 

care first. While steps have been taken to realize this goal, it is simply 

not the reality youth entrusted to Probation experience today.  

 

We must do better because our young people deserve better. A series 

of motions on Tuesday’s agenda that I leading will begin to address 

the deep issues within the probation department.  

 

These motions are intended to release young people who should be 

released, upgrade facilities to home-like environments, move 

budget, programming, and operations authority from Probation to the 

Department of Youth Development, which will oversee juvenile justice 

through a care-first model. 

 

Our youth deserve better, and I am committed to fighting for justice for 

them.  

 

WATCH: Supervisor Horvath discusses juvenile justice on Fox 

11. 

 

 



4

YOUTH OPPORTUNITIES  
 

 

Are your kids age 14-19? Kollab Youth is offering workforce 

development workshops to help young people build skills, explore 

careers, and gain leadership and professional experience. 

  

Sessions begin April 14 and meet every Wednesday and Thursday at 

4PM via zoom. The deadline to apply is April 10. 

 

Apply here!  
 

 

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA  
 

 

Want to learn more about what our office is up to on a daily basis? 

Need to be more in the loop on what LA County resources are 

available to you? 

 

Follow our social media @LindseyPHorvath on Twitter, Instagram, and 

Facebook for daily updates on the Third District.  
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Zoe (#A5530131) is an eight month old spayed female. She's friendly and 

sweet, and could use an owner to help her build confidence! In the play yard, 

she loves guidance and treats! 

 

 

Morning visits at the Lancaster Shelter from 10 a.m. - 12 p.m. daily except 

Wednesdays, by appointment only. Visits to the Care Centers between the 
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hours of 2 - 5 p.m. DO NOT require an appointment every day EXCEPT 

Wednesday, when visiting hours are 2 - 7 p.m.  
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